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Ariana Costa

From: Steve Santos <gridpro97@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 8:23 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Bills being heard 3/26/25

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I Steven Santos  
of 92 Lena st EP RI 02914  
Am writing in opposition to the following bills: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, 
H5891 
Thank you  
Steven Santos 


